E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

DA s 29" March 2018

Dear Parents

We have had a good final week of our Spring term at St Mary’s.

Our Reception class with Years 1 and 2 went on their school trip to see Dippy the Dinosaur on
Tuesday. The museum ran some really good activities for the children, including, digging for

fossils and learning about them, having a fossil treasure hunt and then learning all about Dippy.

The enjoyed their picnic lunch in the Corn Exchange.

by all the children.

Pupil’s Disco

5.30 pm until 6.45 pm. Tickets cost £3.00 and are available from the school office.

Reception Hearing Checks

Many thanks to the PTA for funding our trips to see Dippy, this is really appreciated and enjoyed

Tickets are now available for the school disco taking place on Thursday 19" April starting at

Reception parents should have received the information regarding the School Nurse team

carrying out hearing checks for Reception children on Wednesday 18" April. Forms need to be

returned to the school office by Monday 16™ April.

Year 1 trip to Thorncombe Wood

Year 1 will do going on a trip to Thorncombe Wood on Thursday 19" April where they will

meet forest rangers and do activities in the woods.

Summer Fair — Save the Date

The PTA will be holding a Summer Fair at St Mary’s on Saturday 14" July between 1.00 pm

and 3.00 pm, please save the date.

Easter Holidays

We hope you enjoy the Easter holidays;, we look forward to seeing all the children back on

Monday 16™ April for the Summer term.
Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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